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PRESENTED TO THE BOARD OF GOVERNORS  

DATE:  May 16, 2016 
 

 
 
ISSUE: The Board is requested to approve the contract for Erik E. Skinner to serve as Interim 
Chancellor. The term of this agreement shall commence on April 2, 2016 and continue until the 
permanent Chancellor commences service.  
 
 
BACKGROUND: The Board of Governors is in the process of selecting a permanent Chancellor for 
the California Community Colleges Chancellor’s Office. Final interviews are occurring on May 15, 
2016. The board anticipates identifying a lead candidate and placing the final contract at its July 
2016 board meeting.  
 
During this interim period, the board wants to ensure that the California Community Colleges has a 
Chancellor who will be fully dedicated to the position with appropriate compensation. Currently, as 
Acting Chancellor, Mr. Erik Skinner continues to serve dual roles: Acting Chancellor and Deputy Vice 
Chancellor.    
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Approval  

SUBJECT:    Approval of Interim Chancellor Contract with 
Erik E. Skinner 
 

 

Item Number:  2.6 

Attachment:  Yes 

CATEGORY: 
 

Office of General Counsel TYPE OF BOARD CONSIDERATION: 

Recommended By: 
 

 
Geoff Baum, Chair 

Consent/Routine  

First Reading  

Approved for  
Consideration:   

 
Thuy Thi Nguyen, Interim General 
Counsel / Vice Chancellor 

Action X 

Information   

The Board of Governors of the 
California Community Colleges 
 


